Dear Parents,

Duncan Cran's Spring Carnival is quickly approaching on Thursday, May
9th and Pre-Sale tickets are now ready for purchase!

**Tickets are sold in books of 10 for $5.00.**

All Presale orders need to be returned to the classroom teacher by
Wednesday, May 1st!

All Pre-Sale Tickets will be available for pick-up at the School Gym
Entrance on the night of the Carnival. There will be a separate line-up
to pick up these tickets.

Carnival Tickets

Student's Name

Classroom Teacher

(Book of 10) x $5.00 =







